
           

Saturday Market 
  The next Echo Open Air Market 

will be Saturday, July 15 in the city/George 

Park from 4 until 8 pm. There are 24 Vendors 

signed up so far. The market is sponsored by 

the Echo 

Historical 

Museum & 

p r o c e e d s 

go to the 

Museum. 

Summer Reading Program 
Build a Better World 

 The Summer Reading Program contin-

ues this month with several programs. It will 

conclude on August 4 with a party and perfor-

mance by profes-

sional Oregon  story-

teller  Christopher 

Leebrick at 2 pm in 

the city hall audito-

rium “ Share a Sto-

ry, Build a World.” 

Leebrick’s program 
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is sponsored by the Oregon College Savings 

Plan Program.  Students signing up for the 

program can enter to win a $500 Oregon Col-

lege Savings Account and the winning child’s 

library also get $500. 

 “Christopher Leebrick, has dazzled au-

diences with his remarkable storytelling abil-

ity since he was just thirteen years old. Chil-

dren and adults throughout the United States 

enjoy his extensive repertoire of world folk ta-

les, legends, whoppers, and original stories. 

From the hills of Appalachia to the cowboy 

country of the Oregon high desert, from Edgar 

Allan Poe to Dr. Seuss, from native America to 

Africa, Christopher offers a cornucopia of the 

world’s most entertaining tales. Chris performs 

at school assemblies, library summer reading 

programs, festival concerts, college and univer-

sity shows, church events, and perhaps the 

most fun of all–stories around the campfire!  

Click here to read more About Chris Leebrick.” 

Story, Craft Time: 

 July 14-Log Cabins, Build w/wine corks 

 July  21– build Fairy Houses 

 July 28– build a meal, learn manners, 

 Spaghetti meal 

Daylilies & Downtown 

Flowers 
 The beautiful daylily in the background 

above is one of the 100 plus daylilies donated 

to the city last year by the Columbia River 

Daylily Club.  Most of the gorgeous daylilies 

blooming in the downtown were provided by 

the club members. We greatly appreciate it. 

 Even though we didn’t formally join 

America in Bloom this year, Kopacz Nursery 

still provided us with the gorgeous hanging 

baskets on Main and Thielsen and at city hall. 

 Please take the opportunity to thank 

them and let them know how much you appre-

ciate the beau-

ty they add to 

our community 

each year. 

https://allgoodstories.com/about
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“Helping Make Echo 

More Beautiful”  
Kopacz Nursery sponsors 

Echo’s Beautification Program 

each year; Providing plants, la-

bor & green house space for floral displays & do-

nates annuals for public areas. 
 

Kopacz: Where Flowers Are Our Business.  

Check out our new web page.http://

kopacznurseryflorist.com/ 

 Beautiful Bouquets  

  Arrangements & more 

  Gift Center 

  Blooming & House plants 

  Visit us on Facebook                         

 541-567-3278                      465 W. Theater Ln.  

Kopacz Nursery & Florist 

Library Donations 

Bonnie Berry     9 books 

Janie Enright    13 books 

Steve Martin     6 books 

Lou Nakapalau     9 books & 

       3 DVDs 

Bobbie & Hayleigh Schultze        50 DVDs 

Anonymous    $10 cash 

Echo Beautification Donation Form 
 

Name:____________________________________________  
 

Address:: _________________________________________ 
 

Phone:_________________Email:_____________________ 
 

 Donation Amount 
 

Other $_______________    Patron $100______________  
 

Sustaining $200________   Corporate $500 $_________ 
 

Donations for other projects 
 

Public Art $__________ Hwy 320 entry sign $________ 
 

Park Improvements $_______________  

_________________________________________________ 

Echo in Bloom/Livability 
 Your Beautification Program dona-

tions make the floral displays and other 

beautification projects possible.  Please con-

sider making a donation no matter how 

small this year. Every little bit helps. 

 Funds are being raised for the Down-

town Art, the walking path along Thielsen, 

park improvements. Suggestions for other 

projects are welcome.  

Donations: 

 Diane Berry   $100 

Jean Johnson  $50 

Other Donations 
Diane Berry   $50 Trail  

Kent & Laura Madison $500  Art 

Senator Merkley 
 Senator  Jeff Merkley made a brief 

stop in Echo on Friday, July 7. 

Mayor Jeanie Hampton   walked 

him through the downtown and a 

tour  of city hall.  He also heard about our 

wastewater and Thielsen Street projects. 




